
 

 

19 December 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Publication of submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published submissions received as part of the consultation 
process for the draft decision and Western Power’s revised proposal.  

The draft decision was published on 9 September 2022 and Western Power’s revised proposal was 
published on 15 November 2022. 

The ERA expects to publish its final decision on Western Power’s access arrangement proposal in 
March 2023. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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